

BBPSRH/Parent/2024-25/11

1st May, 2024

Dear Parent,

In view of the recent bomb threats received by many schools in Delhi, we deem it imperative to prioritize the safety of our students and staff.

As a precautionary measure and in adherence to our commitments to safety, the school will remain extra alert and vigilant for another one week. Entry to the school will remain restricted and parents will be allowed only under dire medical emergencies after verification at the school gate. Material such as eatables, water bottles, etc. will not be accepted under any circumstances. Any other visitor will be allowed after approval from the authorities. Kindly also ensure that students strictly adhere to the school timings. Commuting by self and private vehicles to be strictly monitored by the parents.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in ensuring the safety and wellbeing of all students.

Regards

Geeta Gangwani

(Principal)